
Do You Want to Remember a Veteran? 
 

Do You Want to Salute a Soldier or 

Service Person? 

 Or Are You a Proud American Patriot? 

The Boy Scouts of Troop 57 would like to help you do just that…    

5 times this year!  On Memorial Day, Flag Day, Fourth of July, Pa-

triot Day, and Veterans Day you can show your pride with a 3 foot 

by 5 foot flag placed in your yard as a tribute!  You select the loca-

tion, we will do the rest.  In addition a name of your choice will be 

placed in the field of flags set out during  Elgin Cheese Days and 

Plainview Corn on the Cob Days. 

All  of this can happen for a $45 donation to the PEM Boy Scout 

Troop.  Contact the Troop by calling Tony McGee at 507-421-0760 to 

get additional information or to sign up for this opportunity. 

Checks can be written 

to Troop 57.   

Credit cards Accepted 

at boyscoutflags.org 

Please sketch your lawn below 

to show where you would like 

your flag. 

Contact name, phone 

number,  and address 

where the flag will be 

placed: 

_______________________ 

_______________________ 

_______________________ 

_______________________ 

Name for field of flags: 

_______________________ 



Thank You for your donation to Troop 57 

 

The Dates of the flag presentations in your yard are:  

Monday, May 29th 2017 

   Wednesday, June 14th 2017 

   Tuesday, July 4th 2017 

   Monday, September 11th 2017 

   Saturday, November 11th 2017 

The Field of flags will be presented in Elgin on June 
17th - 18th 2017, and in Plainview on August 19th – 20th 

2017. 

If you have not had a flag placed before, we will con-
tact you in May to finalize the location for the flag in 
your yard. 

If you have any questions about the placement of your 
flag, please call Tony McGee at 507-421-0760 or Leon-
ard Rollins at 760-622-3020. 

Email addresses    tony.nicoleplus5@gmail.com 

     len@plainviewscouts.org 

mailto:tony.nicoleplus5@gmail.com
mailto:len@plainviewscouts.org

